
CHANGES IN YOUR TRAVEL DUE TO

DIFFERENT AIRCRAFT TYPE

We operate with different kinds of aircraft types to our

domestic and Scandinavian destinations.

17.11.2020

Sometimes, due to operational reasons, we need to change the

aircraft type for smaller and this results in a longer flight time

for you. It is possible that you may arrive at your destination

approximately 15 to 30 minutes later than originally planned.

As the aircraft type is changed, your seat may also

change. You can see your new seat from your boarding pass,

either printed on paper or mobile in Finnair App.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

You can see your passenger rights here.

https://www.facebook.com/dialog/share?display=popup&app_id=150585651712541&href=https://finnair.com/hk-en/flight-information/travel-updates/changes-in-your-travel-due-to-different-aircraft-type-2189346
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?url=https://finnair.com/hk-en/flight-information/travel-updates/changes-in-your-travel-due-to-different-aircraft-type-2189346
https://cms.finnair.com/resource/blob/1947616/7fff5e70f128aaed4c96776097e2d916/AY-EU-Finnair-Notice-on-Passenger-Rights-2020-EN.pdf
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